
 

11 July 2023 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear parents and carers 
 
This is a reminder that the Surrey Health Immunisation Team are in school this Friday, 14 July, to 
administer last doses of the HPV vaccinations to those Year 8 students they have received 
consent for. 
 
If you have any questions about this please contact the team 
at fchc.immunisation.team@nhs.net. 
 
Best wishes 
The Carrington Team 
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